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Upgrade and Modernization 
Project Update 

The WWTF Upgrade and Modernization Project is progressing. The 4
th
 secondary 

clarifier tank is under construction with the centre well being constructed. The sludge 

handling building addition to the dewatering building foundation is being poured. 

Construction will continue throughout the winter months. These two additions are 

currently on schedule. Come visit us at any monthly Commission Meeting to see 

what’s happening! 

       

   
 

   
 
 

Do you know what happens when 

food is disposed of down your 

kitchen sink? Pipes can get 

blocked resulting in expensive 

maintenance or repairs. It is best 

to use a strainer over the drain in 

your sink, tub and shower and 

place all food scraps into your 

compost bin. TransAqua just 

commissioned its new fine 

screens that remove larger 

material from the wastewater. This 

helps to reduce the amount of 

solids entering the Petitcodiac 

River. Organic waste (mainly food) 

reduces the amount of oxygen in 

the wastewater that will result in 

higher GHG’s and electricity bills 

for TransAqua (ultimately the 

ratepayer) to pump more oxygen 

into the bioreactor to keep the 

bugs happy, healthy and hungry. 

 

Do not use 
garburators or 

throw food 
down the 

drain!! 

2018 Compost Program Update! 

At the end of September, TransAqua reintroduced 7,040 tonnes of compost back 
into the Greater Moncton Community for ratepayers gardening and landscaping 
projects. We are pleased to provide compost as part of our commitment to the 
community towards environmental sustainability. Please let us know how we are 
doing by sending your questions to us at information@transaqua.ca. 
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